Message

From: Gonzalez, Iris [Gonzalez.lris@epa.gov]

Sent: 4/26/2022 3:23:11 PM

To: Dwyer, Stacey [Dwyer.Stacey@epa.gov]

Subject: RE: ACTION: READ ME- Letter of Concern from LA Bucket Brigade

Can you send me the letter, please?

Delia Iris Gonzalez (she/her/ella) {please call me Iris)

Chief of Staff for the Regional Administrator, Region 6

(Arkansas, Louisiana, Oklahoma, New Mexico, Texas & 66 Tribal Nations)
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

1201 Elm Street, Suite 500

Dallas, Texas 75230

celt: (N

Email: Gonzalez. ris@epa.gov

From: Nance, Earthea <Nance.Earthea@epa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 9:16 AM

To: Dwyer, Stacey <Dwyer.Stacey@epa.gov>

Cc: Rodrigues, Cecil <rodrigues.cecil@epa.gov>; Wooden-Aguilar, Helena <Wooden-Aguilar.Helena@epa.gov>;
Gonzalez, Iris <Gonzalez.Iris@epa.gov>; Chiang, I-Jung <chiang.i-jung@epa.gov>; Davis, Suea <davis.suea@epa.gov>;
Turk, James <turk.james@epa.gov>

Subject: RE: ACTION: READ ME- Letter of Concern from LA Bucket Brigade

Yes, thanks Stacey. This is one of the well-connected groups in the region. | want us to develop a good response like we
did for Rev. Manning’s group.

-E

From: Dwyer, Stacey <Dwyer Stacev@epa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 7:51 AM

To: Nance, Earthea <Mance.Farthes @ena gov>

Cc: Rodrigues, Cecil <rodrigueas.cecii@ena.govs>; Wooden-Aguilar, Helena <Wooden-Aguliar. Helena@epa.govs;
Gonzalez, Iris <Gonzalez ris@epa,gov>; Chiang, I-Jung <¢hiang. i-luna@epa.gov>; Davis, Suea <davis.suea@epa.gov>;
Turk, James <turk.james@epa.govs

Subject: ACTION: READ ME- Letter of Concern from LA Bucket Brigade

Dr. Nance,
You forwarded this letter to me in early April. The Divisions are working on a response. The letter also requests a
conversation with you regarding the EtO issue.

Are you wanting me to reach out to the group to set up a virtual call {after we send a meeting invite) after we get a
response drafted?

Stacey

From: Dwyer, Stacey

Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 2:47 PM

To: Gonzalez, Delia <tGoniziez. Delia@epa.gov>
Subject: FW: Letter of Concern from LA Bucket Brigade
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From: Dwyer, Stacey

Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 11:17 AM

To: Eppler, Alexandria <Eppler. Alexandria@ena. gov>; Acevedo, Janie <Acevedo anie@epa.pov>
Cc: Chiang, I-Jung <¢hisng.i-lung@epa.soy>; Davis, Suea <gaviz.suea@epa. o>

Subject: Fwd: Letter of Concern from LA Bucket Brigade

This letter should be controlled. Don’t know if you received it.

Stacey

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Nance, Earthea" <Nance Farthea@apa gov>

Date: April 6, 2022 at 12:20:56 PM CDT

To: "Rodrigues, Cecil" <rodriguss. cecili@epa.goy>, "Chiang, I-Jung” <chiangi-lung@epa.zov>, "Dwyer,
Stacey” <Dwyer Stacey@epagov>, "Davis, Suea” <davis.susafepa.zov>, "Turk, James"”
<turk.iames@epa.gov>

Subject: FW: Letter of Concern from LA Bucket Brigade

FYl, big letter, will have to plan a healthy response.

-E

From: Anne Rolfes <anne@isbucketbrigade org>
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 6:23 PM

To: Nance, Earthea <Mance.Fartheafliepa.goys
Subject: Letter of Concern from LA Bucket Brigade

Dear Dr. Nance:

Please see the attached letter with our concerns in Louisiana.
Thank you for your hard work on behalf of our region.
Sincerely,

Anne Rolfes

Anne Rolfes, Director, Louisiana Bucket Brigade, (504) 452-4909
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